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Good afternoon,

The Ministry of Government Relations appeared before the Standing Committee on Public
Accounts (PAC) in the Chamber of the Legislative Building this Tuesday, January 21, 2025,
at1:00 p.m.

As part of the Committee’s questions, the ministry was asked to provide the cost of the
reverse osmosis system installed at Uranium City. The reverse osmosis system that was
installed at Uranium City cost $95,420.

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Yours truly,

Jessica Sentes
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